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January 14, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Per your request in regard to Safety Data Sheet: 
 
By definition in the Federal Regulation entitled “Hazard Communication” (CFR Title 
29, Section 1910.1200) by the Occupational Safety and Health Administration, 
Sugar Foods Corporation is not a chemical manufacturer, importer, or a distribution 
of hazardous articles.  Therefore, it is not necessary to provide you with a Safety 
Data Sheet. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 770-238-
8065 or at dnichols@sugarfoods.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dale Nichols 
Vice President, Quality Assurance 
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